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I oppose this bill. 

 

I agree with the testimony provided by the M110 Advisory Council.  

 

Oregon has (perhaps unwittingly) recruited some of the world's best behavioral 

health practitioners and policy makers to Oregon for our progressive policies on 

decriminalization.  

 

The M110 Advisory Council and sub-committees are highly capable and need more 

time to implement M110 

 

Oregon voters did not vote to give this money to police.  

 


